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 Pianist – Grace F. Worship Leader – Jennifer D. 

 Song Leader – Marcia M. 
 

Prelude 

Gathering Song  HWB #5 There is a place of quiet rest 
Welcome 

Call to Worship 

 Prayer 

 Praise Songs  HWB #46 I sing the mighty power of God 

            HWB #87 Great is the Lord 
Blessing and Receiving of Offering 

Special Music  --  John B. and Alvin Z. 

Opportunities and Sharing 

Prayer 

Song  HWB #338 I know not why God’s wondrous 

Scripture:  Psalm 139   one of the Reimers 

Message               Lois Bukar 

Response Song  HWB #580 My life flows on 

 Benediction   

Sending Song  SS #16 Peace before us 

Postlude  

 

  The frozen meals and muffins from Zion have been delivered to the  
  Family Resource Centre, and were given out to approximately 30 families  
  on Friday.  Than you to those who made muffins and to those who  
  donated money to cover the cost of making the meals.  Thanks to your  
  generous donations ($570 total), there was just over $300 extra.  This  
  amount will be given to the Family Resource Centre to help them cover  
  the cost of providing nutritious snacks and lunches for the children who  
  participate in their programs. 
  Thank you to Bart for organizing and preparing these meals. 

 

 
 

Next Sunday  NO potluck 

 

 Pray for: 

• our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns 

and their caregivers 

• those grieving the loss of loved ones  

• our Leadership Team / Executive 

• our Search Committee 

• Swift Current Ministerial:  Zion Mennonite Church  

• Mennonite Church Sask:  Eigenheim Mennonite 

Church between Rosthern and Waldheim and close 

to Laird, pastor Rachel Wallace 

• Ukraine / Russia 

• safety during harvest  

• everyone in the school system 

  

The family of Sigrid Warkentin wish to announce her passing on 

August 13th. A Celebration of Life will be held at 3 pm on Friday 

September 1st at Riverview Village Estates in the Great Room. 

 

Condolences to Ken & Marion Dueck and Elaine & Matt Derksen 

and families on the passing of their mother Helga Dueck in 

Leamington on August 19.  

 

Meals on Wheels for September  

All weeks are taken.  Thanks for your participation. 

 
New email for Marilyn is mbraun@sasktel.net.  

 

The Pastoral Search Committee would like to announce that 

the weekend of September 9th and 10th, pastoral candidate  

Zach Stephaniuk will be coming to meet our congregation. 

More details to follow. 

 

Coming Events 

September 10  --  speaker Zach Stephaniuk, potluck lunch 

September 12  --  Special Congregation Meeting 
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